
	 Thank You
Your generous donations have been an 
encouragement this last year with the attendance 
down due to the virus restrictions. We do appreciate 
your support for the museum and know that 
this endeavor would not be possible without the 
community support that we have received this year 
and throughout the years of providing the public 
with access to northern Colorado farming history.

	 Intern
Dr. Adam Thomas, who is a History Professor at 
CSU and also on our Board, has been working 
with the CSU Public Lands History Center and 
the CSU Extension Service to provide us with an 
intern for the summer. It is actually working out for 
us to have two interns, one with the Public Lands 
History Center and one with the Extension Service. 
They will be doing a site management plan for us. 
As family members are growing older, the future 
of the museum is becoming a concern. This plan 
will give us an idea of the feasibility of keeping the 
museum running in the future and a plan of how 
that could be done. We are happy to announce that  
these interns will be providing this plan for us this 
summer and we look forward to working with them. 
We also thank the Extension Service and Public 
Lands History Center for providing these interns. 
There will be more information on this project in 
our summer newsletter.
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	 Spring on the Farm
We are planning our “Spring on the Farm” 
event on May 8, from 10 to 3. The baby 
animals will be the main attraction. Molly 
and Ned, our two baby calves, have arrived 
and other animals will be coming soon. 
We are also including over 30 local artisans 
and vendors for the event, so come and 
plan to do your Mothers Day shopping 
with them. We will be giving out free seed 
planting kits.
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